
 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Multnomah County Library District 
 
A public hearing will be held by the Tax Supervising and Conservation Commission on the budget 
approved by the budget committee for Multnomah County Library District, Oregon, for the fiscal year July 
1, 2017 to June 30, 2018.  The hearing will be held in the Commissioners' Boardroom of the Multnomah 
Building, 501 SE Hawthorne Blvd, Portland, Oregon, on the 17th day of May, 2017 after 9:30 a.m.  The 
purpose of the hearing is to discuss the budget with interested persons.  A copy of the budget document 
may be inspected or obtained at the Multnomah County Budget Office, 501 SE Hawthorne Blvd, Portland, 
Oregon, between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. or on the County's Budget Office web site: 
 

http://multco.us/budget/library-district 
 
FY 2018 Total requirements  88,984,130  
 
Last Year (2016-2017) Total Levy: 
Tax Rate         1.18 per $1,000 of assessed value 
Amount                    81,013,444 
 
This year (2017-2018) Total Estimated Levy: 
Tax Rate     1.18 per $1,000 of assessed value 
Amount       84,473,140  
 
Change From Last Year 
Tax Rate                  0.00 per $1,000 of assessed value 
Amount  3,459,696  
 

http://multco.us/budget/library-district

